
Support staff post
Introduction from the Principal

I am delighted you are considering applying to Outwood Academy Bydales.

It is my absolute pleasure to welcome you to our Academy. We are situated in the 
beautiful North Yorkshire coastal village of Marske-by-the-Sea. Bydales is a close knit 
community where the traditional values of kindness, and hard work are at the heart
of who we are. Our children value their education and are proud of our academy. 

Our dedicated staff are deeply committed to providing the highest quality educational 
experiences for all our children. We are passionate about ‘getting it right’ for our children, 
ensuring they are equipped with everything they need to succeed and thrive in life,
we understand who our children are and seek to bring out the best in them by having
the highest of expectations of each and every one. 

As a successful and oversubscribed academy of over 800 children, we are seeking to 
appoint a candidate who is passionate, optimistic and tenacious in going the extra mile
for our children. 

This is an exciting opportunity to join a very loyal, successful, hardworking and talented 
team of individuals that work together in a culture of inclusivity, that is underpinned by 
equity and fairness. Our staff are experts in their respective fields and have a continued 
desire to be so, they invest time and energy refining their practice.

I believe it is a privilege to be part of the team at Bydales, the behaviour and attitudes of 
our children are appreciated by all staff making the academy an enjoyable place to work.

‘Great things are not done by impulse, but by a series of small things brought together.’
George Eliot

I look forward to meeting you in the near future.

Seana Rice
Principal


